
 
 
 

POSTERFEST 2025:  
SCHOLARSHIP BY EARLY CAREER MATHEMATICIANS 

Call for Abstracts 
 
We are delighted to announce the call for poster submissions for MAA MathFest 2025, which 
will take place on August 6-9, 2025 at the SAFE Credit Union Sacramento Convention Center: 
1401 K Street, Sacramento, CA. 
  
Every summer, MAA MathFest brings an interactive, accessible, and informative program to the 
mathematical community. MAA is pleased to announce the return of PosterFest to the program 
of poster sessions for MAA MathFest 2025. To submit an abstract, go to 
https://maa.org/events/maa-mathfest-2025-abstract-submissions/ (direct link to the submission 
portal can be found at https://forms.gle/n6rSfxfTLY7Qk8vU6)  and follow the instructions. The 
deadline for submission of abstracts is June 8, 2025.  Early submissions are encouraged. 

 
This poster session and networking event allows early career mathematicians to present and 
discuss their scholarly activities with senior mathematicians in an informal atmosphere. 
Nontenured faculty and graduate students are especially encouraged to apply. Examples of 
scholarly activities suitable for this poster session include expository work, preliminary reports, 
scholarship of teaching and learning, and research reports. (Undergraduate submissions will not 
be accepted.) 
 
Early career and graduate students are encouraged to apply! Sponsored by MAA Committee on 
Early Career Mathematicians. 
 
Organizer: 
Lisa Driskell, Colorado Mesa University; ldriskel@coloradomesa.edu 
 
 
Poster Guidelines: 

• Standard poster dimensions for this session will be 3 feet wide by 2 feet high (36 inches 
wide by 24 inches high); please note the NEW DIMENSIONS from previous years, 
which are specified to accommodate all posters to corkboard dimensions. 

• Corkboards at MAA MathFest will be approximately 8’w x 6’h (with presentation 
surface of approximately 7.5’w x 4’h) 

• Two posters will be assigned to each corkboard side (with a total of four posters per 
corkboard), so please make sure to stay within the standard dimensions 

• MAA will provide cork boards and affixing materials with which to pin posters. 
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• Posters should read from top left to bottom right, as though reading a page. 
• Posters should contain a good contrast between the background color and the text color. 

Consider using a light color background and dark text. 
• All text should be readable from a distance of 4-5 feet 
• The material on the poster should be well-organized and easy to follow 
• Images should be of high enough resolution to print out clearly 


